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21-April-2011
To whom it may concern

1. There are several exhibits listing the FCC ID as VMY-UWBTE1; however, this application
was submitted under FCC ID VMYUWBTEL. Please clarify.
We are requesting that the application be change to reflect the FCC ID: VMY-UWBTE1 as listed
on the other documents. When submitting the information in e-filing (form 731) the hyphen was
missed, and it was not noticed. This was the result of the submitter’s inexperience with the
system. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused

2. We cannot determine the Unitron signature in the Cover Letter(s) exhibit described as
OEM Agreement. Please provide a revised exhibit with a printed name. Please provide a
revised Cover Letter(s) exhibit, described as Confidentiality Letter indicating the correct
FCC ID.

The OEM agreement was signed by me, Ric Castle. | have added my printed name to the original
document and re-signed. The revised document will be re-submitted along with this letter.

Sincerely

Ric Castle
Manager, Quality Assurance
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